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The Tega Cay Lions Club will be conducting 7th grade student
vision screenings on Tuesday October 1st using the Welch
Allyn SPOT screening device

1.There is no charge to participate in the screening

2.This screening is considered a preliminary procedure only and does not provide a
diagnosis of vision problems. It should be utilized as part of a comprehensive
eye care program that includes periodic eye exams

3.You will receive a referral letter from the Lions Club with the results of the
screening only if an eye exam by an eye care professional is recommended

4 Parents are responsible for arranging a full eye exam for their child if referred
as a result of the vision screening test

5.If you child wears glasses or contacts, please be sure they have them at school
that day for the screening!

We are very excited about this opportunity and are fortunate to have this program
offered to us. Thank you to the Lions Club for their dedication to our students.
Please notify our school nurse, Kim Larsen, larsenk@fortmillschools.org, if you do

not want your child to participate.
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WHAT TO EXPECT

* INFORMATIVE SESSIONS FROM COMMUNITY PARTNERS ON
EDUCATION, PARENTING, SAFETY, MENTAL HEALTH AND WELLNESS

e VENDORS FROM MENTAL HEALTH, WELLNESS, AND
COMMUNITY RESOURCES

4 RSVP TO SIGN UP & RECEIVE MORE INFORMATION
# CHILDCARE AVAILABLE WITH RSVP BY SEPTEMBER 27
#x. QUESTIONS? EMAIL LEWISK@FORTMILLSCHOOLS.ORG

VISIT THE LINK BELOW T0 RSVP:
https://shorturl.at/DMyUd

coming soon
10.25.24




